
MM


From: MM


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 3:25 PM


Subject: NOAA leadership’s false statements


I have no faith in your agency's ability to carry out their mission after the bold face lie contradicting


absolute fact your leadership released supporting President Trump's absurd, ignorant, and obvious false


statements.


Your leadership has rendered themselves ineffective. All persons involved should step down unless a


retraction of their statement is released.


For the record I am not a Democrat and this is not a politically motivated email. I would send this email to


any company or agency whose leadership perpetrated a lie for political reasons and not backing their


employees correct and dutiful facts putting the integrity of their entire organization and the public in


jeopardy.


I hope your leadership understands the extent of damage for what they have done. It will be a long hard


road for NOAA to win back public trust and terminating those involved would be the logical and ethical first


step.
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